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June 2023

We hope you're having a wonderful summer and getting time to visit with your Sewanee student. We wanted to share some dates of

interest, events, and other news with you in this e-newsletter.  Let us know what else you might want to see in each issue.

June 30 is near - Have you made your gift yet?
 

 

Grades are in, Commencement was held, and the campus is wrapping up another academic year.  That

means the end of Sewanee's fiscal year is approaching!  The Sewanee Parents' Fund needs your help by

June 30 to fund critical programs that impact Sewanee students every day.  If you have not made a gift yet,

you still can!

 

Visit this link. You can designate your gift toward a specific need if you like.

Commencement 
 

 

Pictures and Awards
On Sunday, May 14, 375 students joined the ranks of alumni after a wonderful Commencement

celebration.  

 

The 2023 Algernon Sydney Sullivan Medallion for character, leadership, and service to the University and

the Sewanee community was awarded to Peggy Owusu-Ansah, from Virginia.  You can see a full list of

awards and prizes here.

 

The official headshots and diploma hand-off photographs for each graduate can be seen here.  Use Sewanee

as the school name to search for your student.  You will be able to purchase your favorite ones.

 

To see lots of candid photos from the weekend, visit the University's Flickr page here.

 

This is the last News for Sewanee Families for those families of graduates.  Copies of future newsletters

can always be seen on the Sewanee Parents and Families website.

Sewanee Events Near You

 Sewanee Club Events
Families are invited to attend our Sewanee Club and Send Off events across the country.  It's a great way to

get updates from campus, meet other Sewanee people in your area, and stay connected.

 

We'll also be able to invite new and returning students to these events!

Be on the lookout for these events and join us if you can!

Highlands, Cashiers, and Lake Toxaway - July 9

Nashville - July 18 (details shared soon)

Charlotte - July 20

Atlanta - July 26 (details shared soon)

Richmond - July 27

For the lates information and updates, click here.

Interested in the Sewanee Parents' Council?

 The Sewanee Parents' Council is a group of parents who invest financially and relationally so that the

Sewanee family can grow and flourish. Parents' Council members gather on campus for two meetings per

year and engage in other activities that support Sewanee students as well as our recruitment and

philanthropy efforts. If you are interested in joining the council, please find more information including

how to join by following this link.

THINGS TO KNOW

Sewanee Photos
We hope you follow the University's social media accounts. If you want more photos of major campus events, visit the Sewanee Flickr page.

All Saints' Chapel
ASC service schedule

Campus Events
Check out the master calendar to see everything that's happening on campus.

Athletics

UPCOMING ATHLETIC EVENTS IN YOUR AREA
While there are no competitions in the summer, you can catch all of the Sewanee Tiger news here.

There's a new baseball coach, multiple spring sports athletes have been honored, and a Sewanee women's tennis won an NCAA National

Championship in doubles!
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